
Brunswick House Primary School 

Safeguarding Information 

Please see below an update on key safeguarding information: 

 The Brunswick House Safeguarding details are shared with  all members of our school community to  

ensure everyone has the right level of information. 

Here at Brunswick House we have a team of five designated 

safeguarding leads, who are all trained and provide training 

for all other staff members within the school. 

If you need to contact a member of the team, please use 

the e mail addresses below: 

 

Miss Fullagar—deputy@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs Skinner—headteacher@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss Steward—inclusion@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs Martin –flo@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss Lemon—fsleader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Designated Safeguarding Leads 

Online Safety  

We all have a key role in helping young people to stay safe online. There is advice and resources available to support schools, 

parents and young people to use the internet safely, responsibly and positively. Please find below the age restrictions  

associated with 

different social net-

work platforms.  

 

These restrictions 

are there to support 

parents and young 

people regulate the 

content they are 

exposed to.  
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